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MEMORANDUM

TO: LAW FACULTY
FROM: LEO M. ROMERO, DEAN; 7 %
DATE: March 2, 1995

SUBJECT: FACULTY MEETING AGENDA

Faculty Meeting
Monday, March 6, 1995
Dean’s Conference Room
4:00 p.m.
Approval of Minutes of February 20, 1995, Faculty Meeting
Dean’s Report
Natural Resources Center Recommendations
Order of the Coif - Election of Officers

Faculty Decision on Paul Nathanson Appointment

R e

New Business

LMR:mb



March 6, 1995

Faculty Meeting Minutes
School of Law
Dean’s Conference Room, 4:00 p.m.

PRESENT: Anspach, Browde, Desiderio, DuMars, Fritz, Gomez, Gonzales,
Hall, Kelly, MacPherson, Martinez, Mathewson, Musgrave,
Occhialino, Pearson, Rapapport, Romero, Sanders, Scales,
Schwartz, Sedillo Lopez, Taylor, Valencia-Weber, Wolf

ABSENT: Beyer, Fort, Gill, Harrison, Hermann, Montoya, Norwood,
Utton, Winograd, Zuni

Student Representatives: Alan Maestas, Henry Alaniz, Jama Fisk
Others: P.S. Deloria
The meeting was called to order by Dean Leo Romero.

After proper motion and second, the minutes of the February 20, 1995, meeting were
approved as distributed.

Dean’s Report:

The Pace Environmental Moot Court Team (Susanne Hoffman-Dooley, Jennifer Olson and
Margret Carde) has just returned from a very successful national competition. They were
one of 27 teams (out of 75) to make it to the quarterfinals. Also, two of the students were
named best oralist in individual rounds. A motion was made by Professor Antoinette Sedillo
Lopez and seconded by Professor Chuck DuMars to instruct the Dean to officially commend
the team for their success. When voted on, the motion carried.

Professor Gloria Valencia-Weber announced that the NALSA Moot Court Team (Rose Mary
Maestas and Susan Allen) reached third place at nationals. It was the consensus of the
faculty that the NALSA team members should receive a similar congratulatory memo from
the Dean.

Fulbright Scholar Program brochures are available at Margaret Banek’s desk in the Dean’s
office.

Dean Romero announced that the deadline for applying for the Innovative Teaching Research
Grants has been extended to March 6, 1995.



Natural Resources Center Recommendations:

Dean Romero announced that the International Water Resources Association will be moving
to UNM. Because of this and other recent events, the report will be postponed until the next
faculty meeting.

Order of the Coif - Election of Officers:

Because Associate Dean Peter A. Winograd was not in attendance, it was the consensus of
the faculty that this agenda item should also be postponed until the next faculty meeting.

New Business:

- Maureen Sanders suggested that the dean send condolences to the family of Judge Juan
Burciaga on behalf of the Law School.

The Law & Society Lecture Series will feature Professor Morris Berman, Carruthers Chair
in Honors, on March 6, 1995, at 7:30 p.m.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:20 p.m. The tenured and tenure-track faculty then met
to consider the last agenda item, the Paul Nathanson appointment.

Respectfully submitted,
-/

wetd.

. Banek




